
Subject: Appeal for Stricter Historic 

Preservation Guidelines 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization's Name] 

[Organization's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the current historic preservation guidelines in 

our community. As an engaged resident and advocate for the integrity of our local heritage, I 

believe it is imperative that we implement stricter measures to protect our historic sites. 

Historic buildings are not just structures; they are a reflection of our community's identity and 

history. Unfortunately, the existing guidelines have allowed for modifications and developments 

that threaten the uniqueness of our historical sites. 

I urge you to consider the following suggestions: 

• Implement stricter regulations on exterior modifications. 

• Increase community involvement in decision-making processes regarding historic sites. 

• Establish a clear protocol for evaluating the historical significance of structures before 

granting renovation permits. 

By adopting stricter preservation guidelines, we can ensure that future generations will 

appreciate and learn from our collective history. 



Thank you for considering my appeal. I look forward to your response and hope to see positive 

changes in our preservation efforts. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


